Janet Mason

From: Dave Zellner

Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 11:27 AM

To: Janet Mason; Rudy Esquivias; John Suniga (john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov); Troy Mullender
Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: RE: Special event liquor license for Black and Gold Apache Junction Boys Girls Youth

Football League

Building Department has no issues/objections. Dave Zellner

From: Janet Mason

Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 10:42 AM

To: Dave Zeliner; Rudy Esquivias; John Suniga (john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov); Troy Mullender

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: Special event liquor license for Black and Gold Apache Junction Boys Girls Youth Football League

| have received a special event liquor license from Black and Gold Apache Junction Boys Girls Youth Football League for
Sunday, October 2 at the Rodeo Park. Piease have your department recommendations to me no later than Wednesday,
September 7, by noon in order to have this on the September 20 agenda.

Jan Masow

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
jmason@ajcity.net
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